
The COVID-19 pandemic and the uncertainty of when life will 
return to normal can be difficult to think about and deal with. 
If you are concerned for your mental or emotional health and 
wellbeing, or that of a loved one, here is a list of advice and 
support services available to those living in the local area.   
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Every day your child spends 

in school really matters. 

This week’s attendance  

superstars are: 

Ladybirds with 99% 

1H and 1RT with 100% 

3Lwith 99% 

Contingency Planning and KS2 Teams Homework  

This year has been a challenge for everyone and the unknown seems to be around 
every corner. As part of Contingency planning to ensure continuity of learning and 
that we are as ready as possible for whatever comes our way, we have spent time 
training the children in KS2 to use Microsoft Teams and shared the login details for 
our learning platforms with parents/carers. 

The next step for us is to have a practice of using TEAMS from home and getting the 
children to access the platform from home. This week we have asked  Y3, Y4, Y5 
and Y6 to set their homework via Teams. Children have had demonstrations of how 
to access and submit this. We are aware that it may mean you encounter difficulties. 
If you do please don’t worry, just ask your child to explain this to their teacher. This 
is a practice to help us iron out any issues  in case we need to return to Home Learn-
ing.  

Huge thanks to everyone 

who ordered a school din-

ner on Census day - we 

had the biggest order ever 

which really helps our 

school funds.  

Thank you to Mr Hanlon 

for the microscopes and 

measuring equipment. 

The children are really 

looking forward to their 

science lessons this term. 

The Foundation team are 

also really happy with the 

replacement hard hats for 

their outdoor play area. 

Year 6 would like to thank 

Dr Shepherd for his bril-

liant presentation about 

blood components.  It has 

really helped them with 

their learning. 

Secondary School Place Applications  

If your child is in Year 6 please can we remind you that the closing date for 

applications is  31st OCTOBER 2020 

The quickest and easiest way is applying online and can be done by CLICK-

ING HERE  

Please note: if you haven't used the portal before or for more than 12 

months, you will need to register. 

https://emsonline.leics.gov.uk/CitizenPortal_LIVE/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2FCitizenPortal_LIVE%2F
https://emsonline.leics.gov.uk/CitizenPortal_LIVE/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2FCitizenPortal_LIVE%2F


 

We are really pleased to have 
Tiger Club fully up and running 
again. Miss Phillipson and her 
team are working in Bubbles  but 
are still managing to offer a full 
range of sport, craft and play 
activities,  whilst also providing 
snacks and drinks. 

Now we have had time for the 
Club to settle into its new ways 
of working and evaluate the 
numbers of children attending 
we are pleased to say we have 
limited capacity for these year 
groups on these days: 

Sessions are priced at : 

AM—£6.20 (7:30-8:45) 

PM—£8.20 (3:15-6:00) 

with a sibling discount of 10% 

If you would like your child to 
attend please contact the Club 
Manager Lucy Phillipson.  

lphillipson@dsatkibworth.org 

Worship at Kibworth Primary 
This week our Worship was led by Rev. Andy Murphy from The Methodist 

Church. He taught us what it means to be vulnerable by showing us how 

we have to look after delicate objects to keep them safe and how this is 

the same as the way that God looks af-

ter us.  

We have been thinking about how we 

can look after others when they are feel-

ing vulnerable and how important it is to 

look after ourselves because we all have 

times when we feel vulnerable.  

We are very grateful to Rev. Andy and look forward to his monthly  virtual 

visits. Thanks Andy!  

Stay Safe 

As we approach Winter and in-
evitably spend more time in-
doors, we have been teaching 
the children to keep following 
this important advice to control 
the spread of the Coronavirus. 
‘Hands. Face. Space’ encourages 
us all to wash our hands regularly, for adults to use a face covering at 
drop off and collection when social distancing is not possible and to 
try and keep our distance from those not in our own household. 
Following these simple steps could make a significant difference in 
reducing the transmission of COVID-19 and help protect us all from 
the virus. 

Mrs Hartley runs the London Marathon!! 

If you spot Mrs Hartley running through 

the village on Sunday give her a big wave 

and a shout of encouragement. She is 

running the London Marathon ...in  

Kibworth all in aid of the NSPCC.  

We are all supporting you! 

Go...Anna...Go!! 

 

 

 

Year 6 

Maddison and Maisie 

Year 5 

Theo, Aelfred and Megan 

Year 4 

Molly and Lily 

Year 3 

Lucy 

Year 2 

Ava and Theo 

Year 1 

Rohan and Gabriel 

Foundation 

Callum and Jude 

  This week Kibworth Creatives would like to 

congratulate the following pupils for  

 "Shining their Light” 

Congratulations to …  

 

Louisa R, Bea B, Isaac E, Lizzie B, Rosie K & Miles D 

 

Good news! 

Huge thanks to those who donated their Ukuleles'. The bril-

liant Well Being Team have kindly offered to make up the class set so that all 

the children in Year 6 can get playing. Thank you so much! 


